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To whom it may concern, 
 
I'd likely to strongly express my opinion to the CTA regarding the accommodation of passengers 
travelling in Canada.  
 
I know many people with life-threatening nut allergies. It is beyond me that in 2016, nuts continue to be 
served on trains, ferries and planes in this country. So many allergic reactions are completely 
preventable. Serving peanuts to a child with a life threatening allergy is equivalent to serving her a gun. 
And on a plane, in the event of an anaphylactic attack, there is no chance of getting to a hospital in time. 
There are so many safe snack options that can be made available for purchase. 
 
I hope to see: 
 
1. The sale and distribution of all nuts strictly prohibited on any form of Canadian transportation. 
 
2. Appropriate staff training and education on the signs, symptoms and treatment of anaphylaxis.  
 
 
I appreciate the call for public input and look forward to change.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Theresa Chieduch 
Aurora, Ontario  
 

 


